Wilmington Area Band Boosters meeting 03.12.2013 in band room.

Attending: Leanna Zoeller, Nancy McGinnis, Claudia Furlan, Pam Gealy, Jennifer Gordon, Bo DiMuccio, Mandy
Medvin, Beth Pontius, Ruth Curfman

Call to order at 7:00p.m.

Minutes from 2/5/2013 WABB meeting. Correct date on Executive minutes to 2/5/2013

MSA..1% Pam Gealy, 2" Nancy McGinniss

Treasurer Report-Ruth Curfman
WABB $14,973
Students $10,917
TOTAL $25,898
$102.68 from Shane McQuiston’s account has been moved to Claire DiMuccio’s account.
$260.54 left from the $500 that was to be used by the band director. Band room speaker upgrade (December, 2012) cost came
out of the $500.
Pam Gealy and Ruth Curfman sent thank you notes to donors to Shane McQuiston memorial. A list of donors was
provided to the McQuiston family.
~$2467 has been received so far for Shane McQuiston memorial.
MSA to approve Treasurers Report. 1% Jennifer Gordon, 2" Mandy Medvin.
Band Director Report-
Congratulations to Justin Krupa and Josh Bonnici for qualifying for PMEA All State Wind Ensemble.
Congratulations to Jarod Forsythe and Elizabeth Deemer for qualifying for PMEA All State Orchestra.
The PMEA State Conference will be held April 17-20, 2013 at the Erie Convention Center.
He is very proud of the band for the Superior rating from the March Adjudication at Westminster College.
Thank you to those who chaperoned for this event.
Upcoming dates: 3/23/13, band front auditions: 5/1/13, Drum Major auditions; 5/9/13, Band A Rama; 5/25/13 New
Bedford Memorial Day Parade; 5/27/13 New Wilmington Memorial Day Service at Neshannock Presbyterian.

Committee Reports
Uniforms-Claudia Furlan-the bid process for new uniforms has started.

Publicity-Leanna Zoeller-pictures and articles are going in the Globe—District & Region Band, Orchestra, etc.
Hoagie & Stromboli sale-Karen DiMuccio-next sale runs 3/18-4/11, delivery 4/27/2013
Nominating-2013-2014 WABB officers: President, Pam Gealy; Vice-President, Marianna Rand; Secretary, Beth
Pontius; Treasurer-Ruth Curfman and Randy Costello; Members-at-Large, David Russell and Jennifer Gordon.

MSA to approve 2013-2014 officers. 1¥-Bo DiMuccio, 2" -Nancy McGinnis

Scholarship-Jennifer Gordon, Lisa Russell and Barb Forsythe. Applications are due at the end of April for the senior
recognition in May.

Old/New Business

The WASD School Board was approached with request for funding for a majorette advisor, Kelly Hynal. This has
not been approved. Ms. Marino wanted additional coach for majorettes, as she is not able to be present for many
spring and summer rehearsals due to her commitments with the WASD teachers union. A majorette advisor would be
able to provide oversight and safety during practices. Silks and majorettes often have separate practices.

Pam Gealy-wants to have recognition for the four band members going to the PMEA All-State Festivals. She will
look into an item, perhaps a polo shirt, and report at next meeting.

New fundraiser approved-31 Bags and Pampered Chef for Spring, 2013. Barb Forsythe is a 31 Bags Rep. Would
like to have sale for Mother’s Day delivery.

Band Apparel sale-April-May approved. Leanna will start getting designs and prices.

Was brought up that parents that indicate that they would like to help with committees/fundraisers need to be
contacted with information as to how they can assist.

Claudia Furlan would like to start training parents of younger band members with the uniforms.

Adjourned at 7:45p.m., Respectfully submitted, Leanna Zoeller, WABB Secretary



